
                                                                                                                                                   

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel: 01803 613095    Email:  admin@olota.uk 

Website:  www.ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 

 

 

        
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             Monday 11th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

SRE week – Monday 1st April 

 

The week beginning Monday 1st April will be when the Sex and 

Relationship Education (SRE) lessons, as stipulated in the National 

Primary Curriculum, will be delivered to all children across the 

school. 

 

Alongside this letter, is a table that indicates the vocabulary that 

the children will be using in these lessons. Each year will build on 

and include the vocabulary from the previous year group(s). 

 

I will be leading an information session on Friday 29th March at 2.30pm 

and again at 5.30pm, when I will share a brief summary of what will be 

covered in each year group; please feel free to attend if you would 

like further information. 

 

In the meantime, if you have any specific questions / concerns please 

refer them to your child’s teacher. 

 

Many thanks, 

Kate Davenport 

Year 6 Teacher and SMSC lead 
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